
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

FILED 2/23/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02386-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

February 23, 2021 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Sakina Deas, Public Utility Analyst II, Office of Industry Development & Market 
Analysis 

Docket No. 20210030-TX - Request for cancellation of Certificate of Authority 
No. 7864 by Broadsmart Florida, Inc. , effective December 31 , 2020. 

Attached is a clarification email regarding Broadsmart Florida, Inc. ' s request of cancellation for 
its Certificate of Authority No. 7864. The name was changed to reflect the name in MCD. Please 
add to docket file. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 850.413.6504. 



1

Debra Betton

From: Sakina Deas
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 10:08 AM
To: Debra Betton
Subject: FW: Broadsmart's Voluntary Cancellation

 
 

From: Thomas Tharrington <tjtharrington@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 9:18 AM 
To: Sakina Deas <SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Broadsmart's Voluntary Cancellation 

 
H Sakina.   Please accept this email as a correction to the previous letter filed with the FL PSC regarding Broadsmart 
Florida, Inc.'s  voluntarily cancelation certificate of authority number 7864.  The correct spelling of companies name is 
Broadsmart Florida, Inc.  
 
All the Best - Tom 
 
Tom Tharrington 
Broadsmart  Florida 
561.945.6465 
 
 
On Tuesday, February 23, 2021, 07:40:20 AM EST, Sakina Deas <sdeas@psc.state.fl.us> wrote:  
 
 

HI Tom, 

  

We received Broadsmart’s request for cancellation of its certificate. Upon review we noticed that the Company name in 
the request is a little different from what we have in our system. The name in our system is “Broadsmart Florida, Inc. “ 
Please resubmit the corrected letter via the email below in order to expedite this matter. If you have question please feel 
free to give me a call. 

  

  

Sakina Deas 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 

(850) 413-6504 




